
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Borough of Naugatuck will host all borough board meetings remotely until further 

notice. Public comment or questions can be accepted via email at 

publichearing@naugatuck-ct.gov prior to the public hearing. Members of the public may 

also comment by phone or video during the meeting.  
 

We are using Zoom Webinar for our remote video conferencing platform. Please see login 

information below:  

 

Join the Zoom Webinar Meeting from a PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone or Android device: 

https://zoom.us/j/91992961778?pwd=UU5YellicXRSM0p1M3drME4ycUUzZz09 

Webinar ID: 919-9296-1778 

Passcode: 382535 

 

Call in number: 

1 929 205 6099 

Webinar ID: 919-9296-1778 

Passcode: 382535 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

Mayor N. Warren “Pete” Hess   Burgess Kimberly Kiernan 

Deputy Mayor Laurie Taf Jackson   Burgess Charles P. Marenghi 

Burgess Michael Bronko    Burgess Jan J. Mizeski 

Burgess W. Francis Dambowsky   Burgess Robert A. Neth 

Burgess Carl J. Herb     Burgess Rocky Vitale 

 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:  

 

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED the Board of Mayor and Burgesses will hold a Public Hearing 

on Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 5:45 p.m. via web conference to discuss the Crestwood Drive 

Water Main Installation Project in accordance with the requirements of Ordinance #133, 

Water Main Extension and Assessment, Section 19-17 in Article II. Water, Chapter 19, Utilities 

of the Code of Ordinances of the Borough of Naugatuck. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Nancy K. DiMeo 

Borough Clerk 
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